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Church of the Brethren General Board

Resolution on Sudan
July 4, 2005

The General Board recognizes that God calls the Church of the Brethren to continue to minister to the people of
Sudan. We have a window of opportunity for renewed efforts for peacemaking in Sudan. Therefore, we call upon
the whole church to support the people of Sudan with prayer, with peace-building efforts such as reconstruction
and the monitoring of peace agreements and elections, and with the continuation of our work in Southern Sudan.

Approved by the General Board Monday, July 4, 2005 at Annual Conference, Peoria, Illinois.
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